Barbara MacDonald-Rodgers
Rockport
LD 1432

Please vote no -

This bill would remove all references to “gender identity” as a protected class in the
Maine Human Rights Act allowing it to be legal to discriminate against my child
because discrimination against queer and trans people is technically discrimination on
the basis of sex and/or sexual orientation. Please protect my transgender child and the
rights of all transgender Mainers.



